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4th October 2017

Dear Parent,
‘Become - A Celebration of HCS’ — 3pm, Sunday 15" October -The Courtyard

On the afternoon of Sunday 15" October, some of the pupils from the Junior and Senior
School will be collaborating to present a showcase of school life. The event, entitled ‘Become —
A Celebration of HCS’, will involve performances on stage at The Courtyard Theatre.

As part of this showcase we will be premiering the film that we shot in school in March. As
your child was featured in this short film we wanted to invite you to this exciting event. The
performance will start at 4pm and should last for approximately an hour. Parents are invited
from 3pm onwards to view the exhibitions, enjoy refreshments and listen to some
performances in the foyer area, prior to the main event.

Tickets for the event, which are free, can be ordered via email to a.phillips@herefordcs.com
Initially we are offering two pre-released tickets for each family which must be requested by
5pm on Friday 6™ October. Should further tickets become available, details will be sent out via
Clarion in the early part of next week and be available on a first come, first served basis.

Should you have any questions regarding this event please do not hesitate to contact me via the
School Office or email .debenham@herefordcs.com

Yours sincerely,
G

James Debenham
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